
$909,900 - 2039 142nd Street Ct S 17, Spanaway
MLS® #2319776 

$909,900
3 Bedroom, 3.5 Bathroom, 3,097 sqft
Residential on 0.37 Acres

Spanaway, Spanaway, WA

Large home on quiet secluded lot! MOVE IN
READY! The ASPEN at Acorn Park. One of
our last homes with highly appointed features
& selections. Our homes feature classic
design, sturdy construction and an unbeatable
new home experience. The home is tucked
against a beautiful nature preserve where you
can watch wildlife roam from your back deck.
Main level dreamy and spacious. Cozy Formal
Dining Space, Open concept Kitchen/ Great
room, are the center of the home. Large
Primary on main with gorgeous ensuite, WIC.
PLUS additional full bed/ bath and den/ office
on main. Great next gen option. Upper level w/
bedroom, full bath + bonus room! incredible
space to entertain from. Three car garage.
You haven't seen a home like a Pacific
Lifestyle Home!

Built in 2024

Essential Information

MLS® # 2319776

List Price $909,900

Sale Price $900,000

Price Per SqFt $291

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 3.5

Full Baths 3

Half Baths 1

Square Footage 3,097



Acres 0.37

Year Built 2024

Type Residential

Sub-Type Single Family Residence

Style Northwest Contemporary

Status Sold

Community Information

Address 2039 142nd Street Ct S 17

Area 99 - Spanaway

Subdivision Spanaway

City Spanaway

County Pierce

State WA

Zip Code 98387

Amenities

Parking Spaces 3

Parking Attached Garage

Garage Spaces 3

Interior

Interior Features Bath Off Primary, Double Pane/Storm Window, Dining Room, Fireplace,
Security System, Vaulted Ceiling(s), Walk-In Closet(s), Water Heater

Appliances Dishwasher(s), Disposal, Microwave(s), Stove(s)/Range(s)

Fireplace Yes

# of Fireplaces 1

Fireplaces Gas

Exterior

Exterior Features Cement Planked, Stone

Lot Description Paved, Sidewalk

Foundation Poured Concrete

School Information

District Bethel

Elementary Buyer To Verify

Middle Buyer To Verify

High Buyer To Verify



Additional Information

Days on Market 208

Cumulative Days on Market 208

Days on Website 57

HOA Fees $18

HOA Fees Frequency Monthly


